P 1 UNIVERSITY OF

FACULTY SENATE

MEMORANDUM
TO: President Edward T. Foote II
FROM: Dr. William J. Whelan /o
Chair, Faculty Senate
DATE: May 4, 1993
SUBJECT: Faculty Senate Legislation #92018(D) -

Resolution on Salary Raise Pool

The Faculty Senate, at its meeting on February 22, 1993, voted to approve Faculty Senate
Legislation #92021(D) - Resolution on Salary Raise Pool. The text of the legislation
follows:

"In unusual circumstances, a self-funding school may propose a
salary raise pool different from the general salary raise pool
assigned by the Board of Trustees. Such special
recommendation should be discussed with the Faculty Senate
Budget Committee and requires the approval of the President
and the Board of Trustees."

This legislation requires no action on your part.

WIW/b

cc: Provost Luis Glaser

325 Ashe-Admin. Bldg.
Coral Gables, Florida 33124-4634
305 284-3721

Fax: (305) 284-5515




UNIVERSITY OF

Edward 'T. Foote 11

Presicent
MEMORANDUM
June 14, 1993
TO: Wwilliam J. Whelan
FROM: Edward T. Foote II f)}/
SUBJECT: Faculty Senate Legislation #92018(D)
Resolution on Salary Raise Pool
I respectfully decline to approve this
proposal.

It seems redundant, as we already consult with
the Senate Budget Committee during the budgeting
process, and all elements of the budget require
my approval and that of the Board of Trustees.

ETF:LLS
cc: Luis Glaser

P.O. Box 248006
Coral Gables, Florida 33124-4600
305-284-5155
Fax: 305-284-3768




CAPSULE: Faculty Senate Legislation #92018(D) -
Resolution on Salary Raise Pool

RESPONSE BY THE PRESIDENT: DATE:

APPROVED:
OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMENT OR PUBLISH:

EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION:

NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO:

REMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):




UNIVERSITY OF

FACULTY SENATE

June 18, 1993

Professor Steven Green Professor Lawrence Goldberg
Department of Biology Department of Finance
215 Cox Science, 0421 514 Jenkins Building, 6552

Dear Steve and Larry:
Senate Resolution on Salary Raise Pool

Attached is the President’s response to Legislation #92018 (D). As D legislation I do not
believe the President’s approval is required. This was sent to him for information.

His remarks about consultation with the Senate Budget Committee could, however, be the
basis for a response from us. Do either of you recall how many times in FY93 the Senate
Budget Committee met with the Provost? As for the University Budget Committee, my
recollection is zero.

Please respond.

Thanks.
Your sincerely,
Wl kaven 3 Wialan <
William J. Whelan
Chair, Faculty Senate
WIW/ca
Attachment
ce: Professor Kamal Yacoub

325 Ashe-Admin, Bldg,
Coral Gables, Florida 33124-4634
305 284-3721

Fax (305] 984.5515




